Meeting Minutes – July 20, 2004
Held at the Pelatt’s  residence at 10128 Janetta Way, 7:15PM
Present:

  Board Members: Bea Bonk, Chuck Forest, Eric Hamilton, Michael  Pelatt

  Homeowners: Blaine and Barbara Green, Joe and Paula Quasarano, Darrin Chin,

    Bonnie Mason, Pat Huff, Eileen Campbell, Marie Brunner, Thomas Barth

    Michele Swallow, Judy Sonney, and Michael Gorman
Meeting was called to order by Michael Pelatt at 7:18pm

Statement of Agenda: (1) date for annual block party (2) Maintenance Violations
  (3) status report on new projects within the Estates (4) real estate update

  (5) $45. charge against a homeowner’s account is not a late charge rather it is

    A Notice of Default fee.

Treasurer’s report given by Eric Hamilton
  Operating Fund  10,682.49
  Reserve Fund     24,733.58
  Total                   35,416.07
The minutes from the last meeting, which was an executive board meeting with no homeowners present, were read and approved. A discussion of dates for the annual block party took place with the date of Sept 18th being selected.  As in previous years, the location will be at the end of Meseta Drive.

A discussion of the cycle of actions to be taken by the BOD in the event of a Maintenance Violation were as follows: (1) a courtesy letter will be sent to the homeowner in which a 30 day notice would be given to remedy the violation (2) a violation letter with a $100.00 fine and another 30 day notice and (3) a violation letter with a $200.00 fine and another 30 day notice. At the end of each subsequent notice period, the BOD has the option to continue with a $200.00 fine and another 30 day notice.

The real estate update by Judy Sonney was postponed until the next meeting; however, several other homeowners who are involved in the real estate market told everyone present that the market continues to be a strong seller’s market.  With this in mind, it was mentioned that a good curb appeal for all homes was necessary in order to maintain the value and appeal of the Estates.
It was reported that the maintenance of the parkway alongside the Marco residence at the entrance to the Estates had been assumed by the Homeowners Association. Bonnie Mason was concerned whether our assumption of the maintenance was legal. 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:30PM

